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Hello all, 

I’m honored to share that I’ve been elected to serve as the Chief Justice of the State of San 

Andreas for a second and final six-month term. It’s a privilege I don’t take lightly, and I’m 

incredibly proud of what we’ve accomplished so far, thanks in large part to the dedication and 

talent of our judges and clerks within the San Andreas Judiciary. 

While not every ruling may be universally popular, I firmly believe our judiciary has consistently 

upheld fairness, impartiality, and integrity in every case brought before us. We've also worked 

hard to ensure that justice is delivered efficiently, without compromising the quality of our work. 

That said, I recognize there is always room for improvement. I remain committed to reviewing 

our processes and pushing for meaningful progress throughout the remainder of my second term, 

which concludes in November. 

I look forward to continuing to collaborate with members of the Judiciary, the Government, the 

Cabinet, the legal community, and the people of  the great State of San Andreas. Together, I 

believe we can rise to meet any challenge and continue building a justice system grounded in 

trust, accountability, and excellence. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Chief Justice Rajesh Gupta​
Supreme Court of the State of San Andreas 
 

 


